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Mr. Andrew K. Tumner

Vice President, Operations
ExxonMobil Pipeline Company
Post Office Box 2220
‘Houston, Texas 77252-2220

Re: CPF No. 10501

Dear Mr. Tumer:

FE3 -5 2004

400 Seventh St S W
Washington D C 20590

On April 9, 1991, a Consent Order was issued to Exxon Company, U.S.A. Based on the
recommendation of the Director, Eastern Region, Office of Pipeline Safety, and in light of Exxon's
sale of the pipelines, this case is now closed and no further enforcement action is contemplated with
respect to the matters involved in the case. Thank you for your cooperation in our joint effort to

ensure pipeline safety.
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Sincerely,
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James Reynolds

Pipeline Compliance Registry
~ Office of Pipeline Safety
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